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Events

● Water saving week 27th - 31st May

● Parents evening is on 13th May please remember to
call the nursery to book your session in with your
child’s key carer

● Our Maghull Nursery have organised a Summer Fayre
for all children to go along to. This will take place on
Saturday 8th June 11 -13:00 - we are asking for any
gift donations/ vouchers that any parents or carers can
donate.
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Staff Recognition🏅

This month's Staff Recognition goes to Lucy who is based in our Bizzy
Bees room.

Lucy is a wonderful member of staff, she is so kind and caring with the
children, she is often seen running around the Forest School with a group
of children behind her. Lucy always has a huge smile on her face and the

staff and children love her being here. Lucy always helps out all around the
nursery and is really passionate about the forest school, she is always

thinking of new ideas and activities for the children to do.

Well done Lucy!

Staff Information
This month Danielle has completed her ELCLAN training, she has been working very hard on this

so well done to her. She has also attended training for the Communication Champion with
Liverpool City Council and will be attending further training for this.

Each month we are asking a member of staff to complete a little write up about themselves so
that you can get to know them even better.

This month's write up is about myself (Amanda- Nursery Manager).

I have worked in a variety of roles which have all been in childcare apart
from one.
I have taken care of children since I was 18 years old when I went to live in
Florida as an Au Pair. My career has taken me all over the country. I have
worked in London, Oxford, Scotland and travelled the length and breadth
of England working in many different nurseries. One of my proudest achievements was going to
do volunteer work in Fiji. I stayed there for six months and worked as a teaching assistant in a
special needs school. It was the most rewarding and humbling experience and one I will always
treasure. Working with children is the most amazing role in the world and I am blessed to get to
spend each day with your children. Thank you.
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Outdoor Learning🌲🕷️
We have all really enjoyed all of our trips during the month of April, we have been to lots of

different places we went to the park, the shops, the train station and to the farm. We all really
loved the farm and didn't want to come back to nursery as we were having too much fun!

Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
Baby Bees are continuing to explore their topic “All About Me.” The

children are learning about body parts through songs, actions and gestures.
They have been taking part in activities learning about their immediate
family members and the world around them creating family trees and

decorating family picture frames. The children are also enjoying going on
trips around the community and they loved going to visit the animals in

Rice Lane Farm.

🐝Honey Bees🐝

The children have enjoyed celebrating the Grand National, they
coloured in horses and had running races in the garden. The

children have been learning to regulate their emotions through
yoga by copying actions and using their whole body.

Honey Bees have also enjoyed going out on trips.

🐝Bizzy Bees🐝

Bizzy Bees have continued enjoying the theme `People who help us,’
we are looking forward to our visit from the Nurse who is going to tell

us all about her job and what she does.
We played games in the garden and pretended we were police, this

was so much fun.
We have also been doing lots of yoga with all of the staff and we are
getting really good at this and love to go into the green room for our

sessions each day.
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Improvements and Purchases
We have recently bought a new sand pit for our garden.

Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Amanda and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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Parents Notice & Reminders

● Can I please remind all parents to ensure that the gates on the stairs are locked behind you
when entering or leaving the building, thank you.

● Please can I remind parents/carers not to leave items (such as medicine, plastic bags,
creams, food items) in your child’s bag. This would be very much appreciated in order to
keep your children safe.

● We have an online First Aid course for parents. Please let me know if you would like to
complete this and I will send you a link.
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